

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 14th June 2024

PTA Summer Disco

Dear Parents and Carers.



The PTA is delighted to announce that we are inviting your child to our Summer Disco on Friday, 5th July 2024. The Disco will run over three times slots which is as follows:

Year	Time Slot
Reception and Year One	4.00pm – 5.00pm
Year Two and Three	5.15pm – 6.15pm
Years Four, Five and Six	6.30pm – 7.30pm

Tickets are $\pounds 4.00$ each, a DJ entertainer will provide music, games and prizes. A snack pack can also be pre-ordered for an additional $\pounds 2.50$. This will include a drink, a packet of crisps and a sweet snack. Please do not send in any additional snacks as they will not be able to have it at the Disco. Please note snacks will not be for sale at the Disco and are **only** available through pre-order.

Please drop your child off for their time slot at the main school entrance and collect your child from the main hall doors.

To order both your child's tickets and snack packs please go to www.pta-events.co.uk/greenridgepta by 11pm on Wednesday, 3rd July. Please contact the PTA with any questions or queries you may have.

We also will need parent/carer volunteers to help at each time slot, so please do sign up!

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing the children at the Disco!

Yours faithfully,

Zercer.

Laurilee Green Chair of PTA pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk

